I am very grateful to be a recipient of the 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of Vietnam & Cambodia scholarship. I feel truly honored to receive this scholarship dedicated to the memory of David Joe Bredenkamp. This scholarship is meaningful to me because I get to proudly honor my grandfather, Larry Waters, and all the veterans who have served in the 11th Cavalry Regiment. I know my grandfather would be so proud of me. I would like to thank all the veterans who have served and the 11th ACVVC for making this possible. This scholarship will allow me to further my education while majoring in accounting/finance at Purdue University Fort Wayne. Thank you again!

Lily Waters, granddaughter of Larry Waters, C trp., KIA David Joe Bredenkamp, 6/7/1969

